




















05/27/17           6.2/7 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 21280 
 
 

Secretary’s Note 
 

 
 The Background section of Resolution No. 21280, due to a scrivener error, 
contains a reference to a specific location (“at Milepost 76.1 Lee Street”). Work on 
Contract No. I-16-4283 is being performed systemwide on the Jane Addams 
Memorial Tollway (I-90).  The language for the resolution itself is accurate in all 
other respects, consistent with the Board action at the May 25, 2017 Regular Board 
meeting. 
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